



Welcome.

Welcome to our first edition of **Vermont Tennis News**! We're excited to share what is happening in our clubs, communities, and schools in all things.... TENNIS!

Women In Tennis Together A Smashing Success!



Thank you tennis ladies of Vermont! Twenty-four regional high school girls participated in the 2019 WITT (Women in Tennis Together) event held on April 6 in Middlebury, Vermont.

Learn More

NEW: Social Tennis Series

Get Back in the Game!

The USTA Vermont State League Committee is organizing fun, social tennis for players interested in getting back into the game. The series will run on Wednesdays from July 10 - August 14. Players of all ability levels who are 18 years of age or older can drop in



to play round-robin doubles from 6-8 p.m. at one of six sessions at The Edge in Essex, 4 Gauthier Drive, Essex Junction.

The series provides an opportunity for adults who used to play tennis to meet other players and enjoy hitting balls in a non-competitive environment.

Contact Leslie at vtusta10s@gmail.com for more Information.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

Vermont Senior Games

This year **Burlington Tennis Club** will be hosting the Vermont Senior Games on August 24 & 25. Anyone 50 or older is eligible to play. For more information visit the Vermont Senior Game website.



Learn More

NEW: Team Challenges for Kids

USTA has a new format to introduce junior players to competition without the hassles of membership, entering scores, or even announcing winning player. It's all about fun! Check it out and host your Team Challenges at this spring. Host a one-time event or series. Interested? Email us at: ustavtassoc@gmail.com



Learn More

Do you have some tennis news you'd like to share?

We are trying to get the word out about all things tennis in Vermont. If you have some interesting news or an event you'd like us to share in our newsletter, please let us know.



Share Your News

Visit our website at **vermont.usta.com** for even more information and details. Please contact us If you have some news or special events to share. *Happy Spring Tennis!*

Follow us on Facebook to stay up to date on the latest tennis happenings in Vermont.



USTA Vermont | ustavtassoc@gmail.com | vermont.usta.com